
-----Original Message----- 
From:  mike [mailto:mike@infinity-com.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2006 12:55 PM 
To: Sumita Mukhoty 
Subject: RE: Infinity Communication Networks 214 
Importance: High 

Good afternoon Sumita, 
 
Per our conversation, this is to clarify that Infinity Communication Consultants has transferred 
authorization of the 214 to Infinity Communication Networks Inc. effective on the date January 1, 
2006. 
 
Kindly finalize and authorize transfer. 
 
Thank you so much! 
 
Mike Alvarez 
Project Manager 
212-430-0099 office number 
212-430-1999 direct number 
212-514-8412 fax number 
  
 
The information contained in this email message may be privileged, 
confidential, and protected from disclosure. Any unauthorized use, 
printing, copying, disclosure, dissemination of or reliance upon this 
communication by persons other than the intended recipient may be 
subject to legal restriction or sanction. If you think that you have 
received this E-mail message in error, please reply to the sender and 
delete this email promptly. 
 
 


